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12th May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Key Stage 2 Class Presentations 
We are delighted to be able to invite you into school once again for the children to share their learning with you 
in their class presentations. For Key Stage 2, these will usually be on a Friday morning at 9.00am with the exception 
of the presentation on the 19th May which will be in the afternoon at 2.45pm and also the last week of Term 6 
when the presentation will take place on the Wednesday to allow for attending church on the Friday. 
 
Each class will take it in turns to invite in their grown ups to showcase their learning before our weekly Celebration 
Awards for the Key Stage.  
 
Please see below for the list of dates that each class will present their learning so that you know when it is the 
turn of your child’s class. 
 

• Friday 19th May:  Y4KR at 2.45pm 

• Friday 26th May:  Church Service 
TERM BREAK 

 
 
 
 
 
 

• Friday 9th June:  Y5RW 

• Friday 16th June:  Y4IN 

• Friday 23rd June:  Y3SS 

• Friday 30th June:  Y3SH 

• Friday 7th July:   Y4LS 

• Friday 14th July:   Y3MJ 

• Wednesday 19th July:  Y5TS 
END OF TERM/YEAR 

Class Presentations will take place in the hall and you will need to enter at the single door by the car park. The 
door will open at 8:55am for a 9:00am start. We look forward to welcoming you into school and showing you some 
of the amazing things the children have achieved so far this year. 
 
Year 6 will not be delivering individual class presentations however they will be sharing their End of Primary School 
Presentation, as a Year Group, with parents/carers on Wednesday 12th July in the afternoon and further details 
regarding this will follow.  This is a change from the previously published date.  This is as a result of Holbeach 
Academy holding their Transition Days on the 13th and 14th July - we feel it important all Year 6 children can be 
involved.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to talk to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Kim Bird       Katey Robinson 
Assistant Head Teacher/UKS2 Phase Lead   LKS2 Phase Lead 


